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PLEASE POST THIS OPERATION SCHOOL BELL ANNOUNCEMENT ON THE
SCHOOL WEBSITE.
THANK YOU!

2023-24 Operation School Bell® Program Announcement

Assistance League® of Irvine will hold our annual Operation School Bell Program (OSB)
which provides new school clothes, shoes and backpacks to IUSD students of income-
qualified families.

The OSB online application will be posted Monday, July 17, 2023 - Saturday, October
7, 2023 on the Assistance League website (ALirvine.org)

To learn more about this program, the process and to fill out the online fillable OSB
application, click Operation School Bell Application.
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